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Dear Dr. Gonzalez:

The W. K. Kellogg Foundation is Bending to you under separate
cover o volume entitled "Medical Schools in the United States at
Mid-Century". It comprises the formal report of a survey on medical
education made under the sponsorship of the Council on Medical Educa-
tion and Hospitals of the American Medical Assoclation and the Associ-
ation of American Medical Colleges. It was financed by these agencies
and by voluntary organizations dneluding the W. K. Kelloge Foundation.
This 18 the first thorough self-evaluation of medical education in
the United States IR many years. The Foumdation is presenting it to
you and your faculty with the hope that 1t may prove interesting and
helpful.

With Kindest regards,

Sincerely,

o
‘gﬁm
BenJamin G. Horning, M.D.
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